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27 February 2019 

To whom it may concern, 

 
Metro Martin Place  
Stage 2 - South Site (SSD 9326) 

 

 

This letter refers to the letter issued by Fire & Rescue NSW as part of the EIS, dated 4 

February 2019 in relation to ‘Martin Place Station Precinct Stage 2 – South Site (SSD 

9326). 

We specifically note the statement that ‘It is imperative with such integrated developments 

that firefighters can effectively and readily locate all fire services (such as hydraulic fire 

service boosters, fire control rooms etc.) that correspond to the location of an incident.” 

As the fire engineers for the precinct, we can confirm that the design will be developed 

such that the above requirement is met – we will continue to engage with FRNSW to make 

sure a design is developed collaboratively that meets this requirement. 

Furthermore, we note the three recommendations and can confirm that we will continue to 

meet these throughout the duration of the project. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Andrew Addinsell 

Senior Engineer | Fire Engineering 

 

   

 


